
Notice of Application 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT Santiago Sagebrush Village, a Washington LLC, has filed an application 

for a Binding Site Plan to develop a 402 unit manufactured housing park on a 59.6 Acre Parcel along 

Sandflat Road just North of Engh Road in the City of Omak. The property is identified as Parcel # 

3426250132.  

A State Environmental Policy Act Checklist was completed. No determination has been made as to date.  

Persons wishing to view project information may contact Omak City Hall, 2 North Ash Street between 

the hours of 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM Monday through Friday. Written comments must be submitted to 

the City of Omak, P.O. Box 72, Omak, WA 98841, no later than 5:00 PM January 25, 2021. 

The City of Omak Planning Commission will hold an open record public hearing on February 2, 2021 at 

5:30 PM in the City of Omak Council Chambers, located at 2 North Ash St., to take relevant testimony 

and establish the record. 

Due to the Governors orders, Covid-19 restriction may apply. Please contact City Hall to stay abreast on 

the current situation for how the public hearing will be conducted.  

For further information contact Tyler Wells, City of Omak Building Official/Permit Administrator at (509) 

826-1170.  

 


